
Special Notice 

25DPP01053, T3151 - Workforce Development Case Management Solution 

The Division of Purchase and Property (DPP) has been notified that total pricing for Price Line 
1-18 in Section A does not calculate correctly. This has been brought to our attention and we 
found out that there is a formula error affecting the totals in cells C28 and J47. The formula in 
cell C28 should have been =SUM(C10:C27) instead of =SUM(C11:J27) and the formula error 
subsequently affected the total in cell J47. We are aware of this issue and will make the 
necessary adjustments internally to correct this formula after Quote submission. 
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